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   3 March 2017 

 

Excellency, 

 

I am writing to invite you to the second ECOSOC Forum on Financing for Development follow-up, 

to be held from 22 to 25 May 2017 at United Nations Headquarters in New York. The Forum will include the 

Special high-level meeting of the Council with the Bretton Woods institutions, the World Trade Organization 


